
 
 
 
 

Lion Class - 
Weekly letter 

 
 

 
 
 

Week 3 - w/c 18th 
September 2017 

This week we will be: 
 

Learning how to mix colours while 
painting our self-portraits. 

 

Starting Letters and Sounds, learning 
the sounds: s,a,t,p and practising our 
blending and segmenting skills.  
 

(Homework books will be given out with 
the sounds that children are learning 

for them to practise reading and 
writing at home. These will need to be 

handed in every Monday so that 
children can be given a new set of 

sounds.) 
 

Practising our counting skills and 
number recognition. 
 

Writing about our families and the 
people who are important to us. 
 

Earning house points for our house 
teams by following our golden rules: 
  

Keep being honest 
Keep everyone safe 

Keep everyone’s property safe 
Keep everyone learning 
Keep everyone included 

 

Earning ‘blobs’ for our school work. 
Blobs are given to children for effort 
& progress in their classwork. We are 
trying to collect 20 so we can receive 
our bronze award in celebration 
assembly! 
 
Can children please bring in a picture 
of their families to share with the 
class for our topic: 

‘All About Me’ 
 

Notices: 
 

• Children will be having their ‘new starter’ photographs taken for the Wakefield Express 
on Tuesday 19th September. 
 

• During PE we try to promote independent changing. Please make sure that all items of school 
uniform are named so that adults can make sure that children are changing into the right 
items of clothing. Thank you 
 

• As the weather is changing, we are kindly asking that children bring a pair of named wellies 
into school so that they can access the outdoor provision. You may also want to pack some 
spare clothes in case your child gets wet or muddy. 

 

• Can I please remind all parents/carers that for the safety of all children they are not allowed 
on the outdoor equipment before or after school.  
 

• Children will need to bring a bag to school with them each day. This is so that children can 
bring home important letters and any work that they have done that day in class. 
 

Any questions/queries please pop in to see us – if it is at the end of the day please be patient and wait 
until all children have left- Thanks. 

 

I would just like to take this opportunity to say how well the 
children have settled into full-time education. With this 

fantastic start we have an amazing year to look forward to! 
Well done Lion Class J  

 
 

Morning routine 
 

We are kindly asking that parents say goodbye to their children before 
they enter Lion class. All children are to go straight into Lion Class at the 

start of the day so that registration can take place at 9.00am. Before 
registration begins, children are to find their name and practise writing it 
on a whiteboard. We are encouraging children to adapt to this routine as 

soon as possible. 
Thank you for your support and co-operation in helping your child adjust 

to this morning routine. 
 

For the safety of all children they are not allowed on the outdoor 
equipment before or after school. 

 

 


